Debra Thomeson

From:; Debra Thompson

Sent: Wednesday, November 11, 2020 1:.07 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: : FW: Bill would give federal land to Southeast Native communities - KINY

Please see below.

Debra K. Thompson, CMC
Borough Clerk/Human Resources Manager

Petersburg Borough
907-772-5405

From: Cecilia Tavoliero <cecitavoliero@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 11, 2020 1:01 PM

To: Debra Thompson <dthompson@petersburgak.gov>

Subject: Bill would give federal land to Southeast Native communities - KINY

Hi Debbie.

I hope the message finds you & yours well.

Please find attached news regarding landless issue.

I am sending information for Mayor Mark & the assembly members that Alaska's congressional
delegation is in full support of our efforts by introducing a bill.

Thank you for sharing.
Cecilia Lopez Tavoliero

SALC President
425512.2460

https://www.kinyradio.com/news/news-of-the-north/bill-would-give-federal-land-to-southeast-native-
communities/

Sent from my iPhone



